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Rebecca Buck

From: Carol Barbierri <happydayscarol10@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, February 09, 2018 9:52 AM

To: Rebecca Buck

Subject: TEACH Funding

Dear Representatives and Senators: 

Happy Day Playschool in Arlington, Vermont highly recommends the continuation and 
funding of the TEACH program.  

We have had two staff graduate from the program with AA degrees in Early Education 
and two more staff are in it now working toward AA degrees in Early Education. The 
scholarship funding and the 10% contribution from our center are the only way these 
women can go to college and get degrees.  This in turn greatly improves the quality of 
our program and services. Please consider supporting this funding when it comes up 
this session. 

Thank you... 

Carol Barbierri 

Director 

Arlington Area Childcare 
Happy Days Playschool 
426 East Arlington Road 
Arlington, Vermont 05250 
802-375-6039 
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